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General Meeting Minutes
January 20, 2022
President Liz Potter called the meeting to order at 7:10.  A Quorum was present.
Robin McMahan offered us an inspirational message, led the pledge of allegiance, and Francy Collins introduced our program.
Our in-person speaker was Andrew Monaco – “The Voice of the Aggies”.
The Treasurer’s report was presented by Dana Hall.  The beginning register balance was $9318.96. Ending register balance was $8860.39.  We had income of $15719.14 and the cash available is 14956.75. The Treasurer’s report was filed for audit.
The minutes of the last General Meeting on November 18, 2021, were approved for filing.
Melissa Davis gave a Fundraising report.  We have the Upcoming events of the Boutique at Family Weekend and the online boutique with the Federation.  Our next major fundraising event is the Century Celebration.  Melissa is looking for help with an inventory of current boutique items and help with brainstorming for additional items we can purchase or make for sale at the upcoming boutiques.  She has asked anyone available to meet at the storage unit on January 30.  
The Membership report was presented by Taressa Anderson. We have now have 166 total members for 2021-2022.  
For the Century Celebration there are still tickets available for the dinner, concert, or both.  Sponsorships are still available (underwriting signage, the singing cadet’s performance, the dining hall, etc.)  We do need more volunteers for the event and Robin has passed around a sign-up sheet. There is also a need for volunteers to house the singing cadets when they come.  We are also in need of donations such as gift cards and items for the silent auction and bottles of wine for the wine pull.
Door prizes were handed out as well as prizes for the trivia questions about tonight’s guest speaker.
Upcoming reminders:  The 12 Fires wine tasting is January 29th.  We need to sell more tickets to be able to hold the event.  Please purchase tickets online by Saturday.  Book Club is January 26th, the book is American Pop.  Please purchase your Century Celebration tickets so we are better able to come up with counts for the event.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:28.
Respectfully submitted,
Ruthanne Stewart, Recording Secretary
